
Thanking a Nurse is the Simplest Way to Show
Your Support

St. Basil Coin with Gold Envelope

A collectable token speaks volumes and offers the

most economical and exclusive answer to giving from

St. Basil the Great, the Patron Saint of Gratitude.

PALM COAST, FLORIDA, UNITED STATES, April 17,

2021 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Nurses Week is

celebrated every year from May 6th to May 12th to

bring deserved attention to the incredible nurses,

registered nurses, nurse practitioners, LPNs, and

many others in the medical community. Those

brave individuals that have devoted their lives to

the health and wellbeing of others, should be in our

thoughts and prayers every day, especially during

this dreadful period in our Nation's history.

Noted psychotherapist Niro Feliciano, of Wilton,

Connecticut, stated "Some people light up when

they are given words of support, written cards, or

compliments. For others, a small gift like flowers,

chocolate, or something thoughtful that says 'I

know you' communicates love.”

For many more, a collectable token speaks volumes and offers the most economical and

exclusive answer to giving from St. Basil the Great, the Patron Saint of Gratitude. This unique gift

is a special Gold Coin representing a 1600 year-old tradition, and is available exclusively from

Patmos Press, sent with an historic explanation of the Epiphany in a shiny gold foil envelope for

less than $20.

We all need periodic inspiration, but the medical community above all others, are the true

Heroes of this century, who desperately need to replenish their dedication to their careers.

Reading and watching numerous news stories about real experiences, offer valuable insights

about the medical practice and its associated sacrifices.
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